
December 7, 2022 
 
Planning Commission Meeting 
 
7:00 p.m.  Scott Wendling calls the meeting to order. 
 
Commission members in attendance: Greg Wendling, Bill Turnwald, Brian Wendling, Ray 
Birchmeier, Scott Wendling 
 
Guest: Jim Gray and 2 residents 
 
Minutes from the June 1, 2022 meeting was read, motion by Greg Wendling, second by Bill 
Turnwald to accept the minutes as read, motion carried. 
 
Jim Gray gave a review on the new construction of 3 places in Maple Grove Township. 
 
Jim explained that our ordinances have to be fluid with new and upcoming technology, so Jim gave 
us a guideline for a recycling center ordinance to review and see if we would like to adopt something 
similar. He also gave us an example of an ordinance for livestock animals that are free range to see if 
we would like to adopt something similar for this. Greg also brought up if we would like to look into 
an ordinance for trash containers staying out at the roads for an extended amount of time, for when 
the new trash containers are being utilized in our township. 
 
We set our 2023 meetings, they are at 7:00pm on the first Wednesday of the even months. They are 
February 1st, April 5th, June 7th, August 2nd, October 4th, December 6th. 
 
We talked about getting a RFP for a Master Plan from some engineering firms, if we can get that for 
our February meeting this will get us enough time to add it to our budget for next year.  
 
Motion to adjourn by Greg Wendling, second by Brian Wendling motion carried. Time 8:11 p.m. 
 
Minutes submitted by Greg Wendling 
 


